
 

 

  

 

 

September 30, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC 

Complaint Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

 Scheduling Evidentiary Hearing on October 22, 2020 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On September 28, 2020, the Commission held an evidentiary hearing in the above-captioned 

matter.  The Commission has scheduled a continuation of this hearing on Thursday, October 22, 2020, 

at 9:00 a.m.  It will be conducted in accordance with the remote hearing guidelines contained in the 

secretarial letter dated June 1, 2020. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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